DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
FEDERAL AVIATION ADMINISTRATION
ANCHORAGE TERMINAL RADAR APPROACH CONTROL

5200 W. International Airport Road
Anchorage, Alaska 99502-1025

ISSUED: May 26, 1999 R - EFFECTIVE: June 1, 1999

ANCHORAGE ATCT LETTER TO AIRMEN NO. 99-04

Earlier this year we issued a Letter to Airmen regarding é test proéram for an informal process to
handle pilot deviations. Implementation of this program was delayed awaiting resolution of
certain issues raised by the Ofﬁce'of the Chief Counsel in FAA Headquarters.:

These issues remain unresolved and resolution in the near future seems unlikely. Consequently,
we are canceling this program as of today.
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